
 

                                                   Anthonie Bougas 

 

Dear prospective participant,  

I want to take a moment to reach out and welcome you to be part of MANSH 

International Music Festival/Competition.  As the main sponsor of this prestige event, 

I want to invite you to participate in this festival/competition during January 2025. 

The aim is to bring the International market to South Africa and give a podium to 

potential musicians to have workshops, concerts and competitions on International 

level. Your hard work and dedication do not go unnoticed and I want to extend my 

gratitude for everything that you do. You are most welcome! 

 

__________________ 

A BOUGAS 

CEO KLEUTER ZONE 


